
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 24 Tuesday 25 Wednesday 26 Thursday 27 Friday 28 

 Lunch Menu week 2  

 Y2/6 residential medicines due in 

to school office 

 Y1 trip to Blue Planet Aquarium 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y3/4 Baking Club  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Disney Stars 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6 Homework 

Club  

 Y4/5 Swimming  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y3/5/6 Baking 

Club  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6 Crochet  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS1 Foot Golf  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Rec/ Y1/2/3 

Performing Arts  

 Y2 to Foxhowl 

 Y6 to 

Winmarleigh Hall 

 NO KS2 Cricket  

 NO Y3 

Gardening  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm  

Choir 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm  

R/Y1/Y2 Baking  

 NO KS2 Tag 

Rugby 

 NO 

Teambuilding 

Mrs. Quigley’s weekly message:  
Current value/attribute:  Thoughtfulness

This week’s newsletter starts with some wonderful news.  On Saturday, Mrs Akinyemi had her baby—a 

beautiful boy named Benji.  Both Mum and baby are doing well and currently enjoying settling into life at 

home with Dad.  I’m sure you will join me in sending lots of love.  Mrs Akinyemi tells me she is looking 

forward to visiting and introducing Benji to his Park Road Family, so I’m sure we will see her soon.   

 

The week after next (w/c 1 July) is transition week in school where we welcome our new Reception class 

for the mornings and send our Y6s off to visit their new high school.  This means that all children across 

school will also spend time with their new year group team.  I am please to share with you the teams for 

next year: 

 
 

Finally, thank you to all the families that visited our first Park Road Flower Show today.  The children and 

staff worked so hard on the themes, and I know enjoyed spending time outdoors bringing their vision to life.  

The QR code was shared at the event for voting for the different categories and a link is attached to this 

email if you haven’t yet voted.   
 

As always, have a wonderful weekend—a long one this time! See you Monday.  Mrs Quigley   

Reception Mrs Jenkins and  Miss Taylor 

Year 1 Mrs Roberts and Miss Gordon 

Year 2 Mrs Oakes, Mrs Wilkinson  and Miss Acton 

Year 3 Mrs Elstob, Mrs Anderson and Mrs Preston 

Year 4 Miss Cunliffe and Mrs Horner 

Year 5 Miss Shirley and Ms Harding 

Year 6 Miss Mills and Mrs Robinson 



 

  THANK YOU  

We would like to say a 

massive thank you to the 

family of Joseph Y6 and 

Thomas Y3 for the very 

generous donation of 

plants from their grandparents’ garden.  The 

plants have been used around our sensory 

garden and we are thrilled with the results! 

 

Hot Chocolate and Cake 

Well done to the following children chosen this 

week:  
 

Reception Sophie MacM 

Year 1  Charlie McD 

Year 2  Freya L 

Year 3  Emily W 

Year 4  Alfie F 

Year 5  Olive Y 

Year 6  Zain R 

Tennis Success 

Congratulations to Neel in 

Year 4, who played in a 

tennis tournament in the u10 

age group at Ellesmere 

College last weekend.  He 

did extremely well and won 

first place! 

 

Well done Neel, your 

determination and practising 

are paying off - we are all very proud of you! 

 

Scooters, Bikes etc 

Please could we remind parents, carers and 

children that scooters, bikes etc should be 

dismounted and pushed when on school 

property.  There are many people around 

school with different needs and we want to 

make sure that school is a safe and respectful 

environment for everyone.  



 
Summer Fair - IMPORTANT PLEASE READ 

We are so happy for the support received from our 

volunteers for the summer fair. There are still some 

extra volunteers needed to ensure we have the 

required supervisions for the inflatables so if you can 

spare even just a hour, please let us know by using 

this link - https://volunteersignup.org/DWLFW.  

 

Don’t forget to pass on any teddy bear donations, if 

you are looking to rehome any preloved teddy bears - 

either pass them to the PFA or drop them into the 

school office. 

 

It’s 4 weeks until the end of this fundraising year and 

we are very grateful for the support given this year. 

We've successfully hosted a Chingo event, discos, 

fairs, non uniform days, our new Golden Ticket event, 

a film night and our festive float - not forgetting the in 

house treats such as the Christmas panto!  

  

None of these events are possible without the behind 

the scenes work put in by our Board of Trustees, and 

the event support given by yourselves - the volunteers 

and the attendees.  We've found this year a little more 

challenging than previous years - the PFA's core members have had a change in personal 

circumstances and have less time available for the PFA tasks.  

 

Thinking ahead to next year, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support this 

year and also offer an open invitation to everyone to join us, either officially or unofficially, for our next 

year of fundraising.  Every year, our trustees have to recommit to their duties and so if you feel you 

can add value to our PFA, we would love you to join us.  Not only do we provide fantastic 

opportunities for the children to enjoy, but we also have fun doing so, so why not come along! 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Kelly 

PFA Chair 

kellyhpfa@gmail.com  



 
Community Pages 

Any items shared on these pages are for information only and are not endorsed or vetted by school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


